AMERICAN **P A I N T H O R S E** ASSOCIATION

January/February 2023

Dear Stallion Owner,

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to APHA by submitting APHA Stallion Breeding Reports for your stallion(s). We appreciate your dedication to improving the Paint Horse breed.

I wanted to contact you personally to let you know about a few changes you'll notice for stallion breeding reports in 2023.

First, the APHA Stallion Breeding Report form has been updated; I've enclosed the newest version here. The breeding report form now indicates that all listed breedings will be released for mare owner online registration UNLESS you specifically designate the breeding is not released, using the column at the far right of the mare line item. To make the resulting foal eligible for online registration by the dam owner, leave that box unmarked.

Second, you'll noticed some fees have increased for 2023. The stallion breeding report form indicates the price for services when work is submitted to the APHA office staff. **Discounted fees are available for most services when you submit the work online at** *APHA.MyShowDay.com*. If you haven't before used that website, you'll first sign up as a new user and link your APHA ID number to the account you're creating. If you need assistance setting up your account, our MemberCare staff is happy to help.

Finally, breeders who submit a high volume of mares on a physical stallion breeding report are still **eligible for some special discounts** (though online submission still has the lowest available fees). Discounts to the per-mare fee will be automatically applied to any breeding report listing 31 mares or more for a single stallion's breeding year. This reflects our appreciation for your efforts to advance the Paint Horse breed.

Should you have any questions, please contact MemberCare. And as always, thank you for your commitment to APHA and the Paint Horse breed.

Sincerely,

Freddie Alexander

Director of MemberCare

